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CATHOLIC CEMETERIES
Archdiocese of Toronto

Holy Cross, Thornhill  (905) 889-7467
Mount Hope, Toronto  (416) 483-4944

Mausoleum, Cremation, Monument Lots and Shrine Sections
www.catholic-cemeteries.com

ST. PAUL'S BASILICA PARISH
Established in 1822 - First Parish of the Diocese

83 Power Street, Toronto, Ontario  M5A 3A8
Phone (416) 364-7588          FAX  (416) 366-5617  

E-mail: stpaulsbasilica@on.aibn.com

Your local "All Occasion" Florist
526 Richmond St. E. (we're right around the corner!)

Open Saturday Until Noon

www.tidysflowers.com

Mon - Fri 9AM-7PM
Sat 9AM-5PM

Closed Sundays

Caring for Carpets Since 1906
Sales & Service

452 Richmond St. E.  416.366.0707
www.turcopersian.com

Authentic Southern Italian CuisineAuthentic Southern Italian Cuisine
Since 1988Since 1988

Lunch, Dinner, Take OutLunch, Dinner, Take Out
& Catering available& Catering available

Chef/Proprietor GiuseppeChef/Proprietor Giuseppe
531 Queen St. E., Toronto531 Queen St. E., Toronto

416.214.5148   416.214.5148   www.fusilli.cawww.fusilli.ca

•

barbaram@rekaicentre.com
345 Sherbourne St.

416-964-1599, ext 223
www.rekaicentre.com

Providing the Best Care
for Seniors in any

language.
Volunteer

Help us HelpRemember...
Let our advertisers
know you saw
their ad here.

NETTLESHIPS
HARDWARE

BENJAMIN MOORE PAINTS
576 Parliament St. (at Wellesley)

(416) 921-3772

ROSAR - MORRISON
FUNERAL HOME & CHAPEL

467 Sherbourne Street (at Wellesley)   (416) 924-1408
James A. Munroe, Managing Director       james.munroe@dignitymemorial.com

Funeral Prearrangements available
Call for your FREE Personal Planning Guide

Since 1877

MOSS PARK

PharmaChoice Advice
    for Life

CARING FOR OUR COMMUNITY
325 Queen St. E. 416-361-5713
David Chan & Jim Giontsis

Pharmacists

FREE DELIVERY

416-364-5475

184 Front St.

416-363-8838
facebook.com/SLPetValu

416-366-3838

PLATIS CLEANERS
THE FAMILY OF FINE CLEANERS 

569 King St. E.  416-368-9800

184 Front St. E. Suite 101      416.363.5353
www.CorktownDental.com

Care.
Comfort.

Confidence.

Dr. Sharina Adatia

CorktownDental
Centre

Fresh, flavourful and food for
the soul ... There's Magic in
our Oven.

Organic pizza, pasta, salads and more ~ and arranged just
the way you want it. Lunch, dinner, takeout and delivery

~ 360 Queen St. E ~ 416-703-3555 ~ magicoven.com

FIX AUTO TORONTO CENTRE
257 Queen St. E.                   416.368.5999
hgonzales@fixauto.com   416.606.3550

fixauto.com/toronto-centre

SPOT

SPOT

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

"Healthy pets see their vets" 
Emergency Service

Open 7 Days a week
Until Midnight

167 Parliament St

416-360-7400
torontocentralvet.com

TORONTO CENTRAL
                 ANIMAL CLINIC
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g the GTA for over 40
Years

MASS SCHEDULE

Masses at St. Paul's Basilica
Saturday   4:30  p.m.
Sunday   8:30 and 11 a.m.

Weekday Masses
at the Good Shepherd Centre (opposite the 
Church, north side of Queen St.)
Tuesday - Friday 12:00  noon

OFFICE HOURS
Mon - Fri   9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Saturday:   3:45 - 4:15 p.m.

SACRAMENTS OF BAPTISM,
CONFIRMATION,  FIRST
COMMUNION, MARRIAGE
Please contact the parish to begin the process of
preparation.

MINISTRIES TO THE SHUT-INS
If people are in the hospital or are unable to 
come to mass because of age or other 
limitations, please call Fr. Frank or Sr. Nida so 
that they may receive communion regularly.

HOSPITAL VISITS
We will strive to visit parishioners in the hospital 
on University Avenue and St. Michael's Hospital.

PARISH STAFF
Rev.  Francis V. McDevitt, Pastor
Sr. Nida Fe Chavez, CSJ, Pastoral Associate
Sr. Carmen Rojas, CSJ, Secretary
Joe Angelo, Music Director
Cathy, Leblanc, Sacristan
Brian Marchand, Custodian

ST. PAUL'S CATHOLIC SCHOOL
Phone (416) 393-5204       FAX (416) 397-6586
Micheline Dutil, Principal

PARISH BREAKFAST CLUB
Sr. Margaret Paterson, CND, Co-ordinator

PARISH ST. VINCENT DE PAUL
FOOD ROOM
Cathy Bates, Co-ordinator

TORONTO CATHOLIC DISTRICT SCHOOL 
BOARD (TCDSB)  (416)-222-8282 ext. 5314

CATHOLIC FAMILY SERVICES
Tel: (416) 921-1163           Tel: (416) 222-0048 

CATHOLIC CEMETERIES: 416-483-4944

PARISH REGISTRATION:  Count yourself in by 
registering in the parish.  Forms are at the back of the 
church and in the office all week.  Please register in 
the parish before seeking other services.

COMPANIONS IN MINISTRY:  We are always in 
need of help with pastoral care and more hands for 
assistance.  If you have the time, we have the need.  
Please call the office and leave your name and 
number.   Fr. Frank or Sr. Nida will call you.

The Leader in Catholic Boys' Education

ST. MICHAEL'S ST. MICHAEL'S 
COLLEGE SCHOOLCOLLEGE SCHOOL

Under the direction of the Basilian Fathers
Founded in 1852

Ontario's only independent, Catholic schoolOntario's only independent, Catholic school
for young men, grades 7-12.for young men, grades 7-12.

www.stmichaelscollegeschool.comwww.stmichaelscollegeschool.com
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TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

Shop LOCAL Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL Enjoy LOCAL

and support the local businesses
that support your parish
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Eucharistic 
Adoration 

 
The Office of Catholic Youth 
invites you to join His Eminence 
Thomas Cardinal Collins for 

Solemn Eucharistic Adoration on Saturday 
June 28 at St. Paul’s Basilica from 7:00-
8:30 pm. Social for young adults to follow 
in the parish hall. 

 
 

Readers and Ministers of 
Communion 

At the end of the month there will be a new 
schedule for your ministry. Please contact Sr. 
Carmen early in June and let her know when 
you are not available in July, August and 
September. She does  not need to know when you 
are available, just when you will be absent. 
Thank you for your cooperation 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CHILDREN’S WORSHIP 
St. Paul’s Basilica Parish invites all children in 
JK,SK, Grades 1 and 2 to attend  Children’s 
Worship on Sundays,  June 15, and 22, at the 
11:00 am Mass.  At the beginning of Mass, the 
priest will call the children to come forward.     
The children come back at the Offertory.   If you 
need more information about this program, please 
call Sr. Nida at 416-364-7588. 

   
 

Last Bulletin 
Next weekend we will have our last bulletin till the 
fall.  Any messages that should be included in the 
bulletin should be on Sr. Carmen’s desk by 
Wednesday at 9 a. m. 
 

Mass Intentions for the Week                                                  
Tuesday  June 10 12:00 noon     Open 
Wednesday  June 11 12:00 noon     Open                                     

   Thursday  June 12 12:00 noon     Open 
   Friday   June 13  12:00 noon     Open  
   Saturday  June 14   4:30 pm     Annie Faykos 

  Sunday   June 15              8:30 am     Open 
11:00 am     Missa Pro Populo 

                                                                                                                   
Congratulations! 

We have passed our goal of $40,000 for Sharelife.  Thank you to one and all for their support of this 
annual campaign. There has been a problem at the Sharelife office and a second reminder letter has 
been delayed in being sent.  Some may have received them this past week.  If you wish to respond after 
receiving that letter, then put your donation on with the regular collection or mail it in. If you have 
already responded and find the letter somewhat perplexing please just ignore the letter and be assured 
that your donation has been received.   

To date we have received $ 42,990.95 
    

JUNE 8, 2014 
 
 

CHURCH BULLETIN ADVERTISING 
 
Our bulletin is made possible by Liturgical 
Publications.  They depend on the advertising on the 
back of the bulletin. If you wish to advertise on the 
back of the bulletin call 905-624-4422 for more 
information.  This is the time of the year when 
advertising is renewed for another year. Our 
advertising is rather light when we take out all of 
the filler. 
 
 
 Provincial Election 
There is a provincial election this 
week.  Let us show that we value 
the freedoms we have by using 
them.  Would all who are citizens 
make the point of getting out to vote on the 12th.  
Let us take our responsibilities as citizens to be 
heard.  
 

 
Pot Luck 

Kudos to the Community Life group 
and all who came out to be part of the 
pot luck last Saturday evening.  The 
crowd was good and the food 
excellent.  The tone of the evening 
was truly one of fellowship.  Thank 
you to community life and to all who 
participated in a wonderful evening. 
 
 
 

Taize Prayer 
Our second Taize Prayer in the 
parish took place last Sunday.  The 
increased confidence of the leaders 
of prayer and song was quite 
exceptional.  Thanks to all on the 
Taize prayer team for their hard 
work and to all who came and was part of this 
wonderful event.  

 
 

                Today!  

Consultation 
We had our parish consultation early in May and the 
groups formed out of that effort have been meeting.  
Thank you to all for doing that.  If every group 
would stay the course and we will plan a meeting 
for September for all in the groups to come 
together.  This will give all an opportunity to see 
what others are thinking and hoping for.  There is 
probably some overlapping and an opportunity to 
streamline the process.  Please make sure the office 
has minutes of your meetings so that we can be 
familiar with your deliberations. 
 

 
 
 

Medical Books 
We have a parishioner who just completed 
her medical College Admission Tests. She 
has a number of text books which she used 
for her MCAT. She would be happy to share 
them with anyone who is pursuing the same 
goals. She may be contacted directly at 
sarc1024@gmail.com 
 
 

English Language Tutor 
We have a young family in the parish who are 
fairley new to Canada. They are taking an English 
language program and are making reat progress. 
They would like to do some additional work to 
improve their language. They are willing to pay a 
small fee, though this would be good minitry for 
someone with the time and skills to help this family 
to deepen their roots in their new country. If you 
can help please call the parish. 
 

 

  Today! 
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